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Custer County Special Commission Meeting (Thursday, July 2, 2020) 

The Custer County Commissioners Jim Lintz, Mark Hartman, Jesse Sorenson, Mike Linde and Craig 
Hindle received a request to acknowledge a new Custer County Search & Rescue roster as presented 
by Rick March from Search & Rescue. 
 
Auditor Cornelison, emailed all five of the commissioners, provided the new Search & Rescue roster, 
and asked that the commission acknowledge the roster.    Auditor Cornelison received a response 
from all five of the commissioners that they received the email and acknowledged the new Custer 
County Search & Rescue roster.  Therefore, the new Custer County Search & Rescue members are 
hereby acknowledged and covered under Custer County’s Workman Comp policy. 
 
 

 
____________________________ 
Jim Lintz, Chairman 
 
Attest: 
Terri Cornelison, Custer County Auditor 
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